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January 25, 2024

Michael Peters
michaelpeters82@gmail.com

RE: RESPONSE TO FOIA REQUEST

Dear Mr. Peters:

Thank you for writing to Park Ridge-Niles Community Consolidated School District 64 with your
request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”), 5 ILCS 140/1 et
seq., received on January 24, 2024.

Your request is restated below:

“Pursuant to Illinois' Freedom of Information Act, I request to know the number
of litter boxes the School District has for its students. A member of the Park
Ridge community has informed me that litter boxes are available for students.”

Your request is approved and there are no litter boxes available for students throughout the District.

As the District’s FOIA Officer, I am responsible for the District’s response to your FOIA request. If I
have misunderstood your request in any way, please clarify your request in writing to me.

Sincerely,

Christine Bednarek
Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent/FOIA Officer

To inspire every child to learn, achieve, and care.
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